

Health Authority

Kate Brown, Governor

May 12, 2017

Helen Eby 7710 SW 184th Avenue Aloha, OR. 97007 421 SW Oak Street, Suite 750 Portland, OR 97204 Phone: 971-673-3359

Fax: 971-673-1128

http://www.oregon.gov/oha/oei/Pages/HCI-Program.aspx



Dear Helen Eby,

We are pleased to inform you that you have successfully completed all the requirements established by state law and by the Oregon Administrative Rules for renewing your Oregon Certified Health Care Interpreter letter.

Below is your Certified Oregon Health Care Interpreter renewal card, which expires on 5/12/2020. This card is the property of the Oregon Health Authority and must be surrendered by the holder on demand. Please review your card carefully. If there is an error in your name, return the card immediately to our office at Oregon Health Authority, Health Care Interpreter Program, 421 SW Oak Street, Suite 750, Portland, OR 97204. A corrected Certified interpreter renewal card will be issued to you at no additional cost.

A reminder notice with a renewal application form will be sent to you within 30 days of your next renewal due date.

Sincerely,

Shelley Das

Shelley Das, MA
Equity and Policy Manager
OHA Office of Equity and Inclusion
421 SW Oak St., Suite 750
Portland, OR 97204
971-673-2960
Shelley.das@state.or.us

Separate along dotted line to remove card



State of Oregon Certified Health Care Interpreter

Name:

Helen Eby

Number:

010194 Spanish

Language(s): Date issued

Date expires

5/12/2017

5/12/2020





Health Care Interpreter Program
Office of Equity and Inclusion
421 SW Oak Street, Suite 750
Portland, OR 97204

http://www.oregon.gov/oha/oei/Pages/HCI-Program.aspx

Pursuant to Oregon Administrative Rules 333-002, this card designates that the card holder has completed the requirements to become a Certified Health Care Interpreter.